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The children are awesome. They continue to bounce into nursery every day and keep us 
busy and smiling. As the weather becomes colder, the children however, are picking up 
illnesses, so please, if your child is under the weather, do keep them at home to rest. It 
helps to limit other children becoming ill and speeds up their recovery. A huge thank you. 
On this subject – please call or email (attendance@kilmorie.lewisham.sch.uk) the school 
office if your child is unwell and will not be in nursery that day.   
 
This week we have introduced the story ‘The Colour Monster’, by Anna 
Llenas. It tells the story of a confused monster with mixed up feelings. His 
friend helps him to understand his different feelings using colour. The 
children have enjoyed exploring different emotions through a variety of 

activities including talking, music, movement, mirrors and 
artwork. We will be continuing with this throughout the rest of 
the term as we start to introduce the ‘Zones of Regulation’, the school’s new 
approach to supporting children around their feelings.  
 
The children have been busy making raisin face biscuits and creating their 
own colour monsters and talking about how they feel and why - take a 

sneaky look at our new feelings display in class. They continue to use all areas of the 
Nursery with gusto! The children are having a fabulous time during our ‘Wild Garden 
Wonder’ sessions, looking for bugs, climbing trees, collaborating together to carry large 
branches and generally enjoying this new adventure! 
  
 

  
 Dates To Remember 
 
 

Donations for a Decoration 
Wednesday 30th November 2022, we would like to invite you to a special family event, 
‘Donations for a Decoration’. Handcrafted invitations by your child to follow. There will be 
two sessions: 

 8.45am – 9.45am  

 12.30 – 1.30pm   
 

Christmas Seasonal Singalong 
Thursday 8th December 2022 will be our seasonal singalong. The times are:  

 10.45am – 11.15am 

 2.00pm – 2.30pm 
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More details to follow.  
 

 

 
Reminders 

 Stay and Play has now moved to WEDNESDAYS! The times are 8.45am – 
9.30am and 12.30pm – 1.15pm. If you are able to attend, feel free to stay for the 
amount of time that works for your own schedule.   
 

 Evidence Me 

Please remember to download the App. This means you will be able to see your 
child’s learning and add any wonderful things you are doing at home. If you have 
not received the email from Evidence Me to activate your account, please check 
your ‘junk’ folder and if it is still nowhere to be seen, please let us know. Only one 
parent/carer has been sent this email as we have used the first contact email that 
you provided to the school. If another parent would like to be added please let us 
know and we can do that for you.  

 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend. Fiona is going to enjoy having hot water in her 
kitchen for the first time in months, Liz will be showing off her new nails, Katrina is going 
out for Italian, Tracey is celebrating her little boy’s 38th birthday and Ashleigh is going to 
the cinema to watch a Marvel movie and eat lots of snacks! 
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